
 
December 11, 2015 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
RE: Case 14-E-0488 – In the Matter of the Continuation of Standby Rate Exemptions 
 
 Order Denying Rehearing and Making Other Findings 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
 The enclosed leaf issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid (“Company”) 
is being transmitted for filing in compliance with the Commission’s Order issued April 10, 2015 and 
November 25, 2015 in the above case number (the “Order”). 
 

Eighth Revised Leaf No. 417 
 
To PSC No. 220 Electricity 
 

   Effective:  December 14, 2015 
 
  
 On December 7, 2015 the Company issued its filing in accordance with the above order to revise 
Service Classification No. 7 – Standby Service to incorporate the CHP exemption as directed in the 
Exemption Expansion Order.  The above leaf was inadvertently omitted from that filing and contains tariff 
language that was relocated to the above leaf due to the CHP exemption language on the previously filed 
leaf in this case.  
 
 Ordering Clause 2 of the Exemption Expansion Order waived the requirements of Public Service 
Law §66(12)(b) as to newspaper publication of these tariff amendments that were included. 
 
 Also, per this order this leaf will become effective on one day’s notice in accordance with the above 
orders. 
 
 If you have any questions concerning this filing, please call Patricia Rivers at (315) 428-6833. 
  
       Sincerely, 
 
       /s/ Patricia J. Rivers 
   
       Patricia J. Rivers 
       Lead Analyst     
       Electric Pricing Department 
        
PJR 
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